
Parents as Partners  
Polzeath - Nursery Autumn Term   

Week beginning: 07/09/20 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to nursery! We hope you had a great summer holiday and enjoyed the break.  
 
Here are a few reminders for the new school term. Our weekly newsletter will be emailed 
to you, on the school website to view and outside the nursery on our notice board. 
 
Our new topic: This half term our topic is Handa’s Surprise.  
 
Library: At present we are not offering library sessions. We are sorry for any  
inconvenience. 
  
Reading Karate: In your child’s book bag you should find a Reading Karate White Belt 
sheet to record the books you have shared at home. There is also an accompanying letter to 
explain how the reading system works.  
 
To bring: Please bring named book bags, coats and spare clothes each day. You may leave a 
pair of named wellies in our welly boot stand outside if you wish. Please bring a box of tis-
sues each term as we get through these rather quickly! Thank you.  
 
Payments: You may pay for anything via Parent Pay which will you will be able to view soon. 
The nursery do not take any payments. Thank you.  
 
Staff:  
Nursery Teacher: Miss Case  
Early Years Teaching Assistants: Mrs Stephens and Miss Prudden 
 
Diary Dates: 

 
As always, please feel free to come and see us with any comments or questions.  
 
The Nursery Team 
 
 

Fri 23rd Oct      End of half term 

Mon 26th Oct         Half term      

Mon 2nd Nov         Back to nursery  


